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The public have the right to transparency in the Agricultural industry. We want to see all 
slaughterhouses and animal farms have 24hr unrestricted surveillance, accessible by the public, to 
ensure that the treatment of animals is ethical, respectful, and hygienic. Suppression of this right 
only shows us that you have something to hide. If the government can’t commit to providing the 
public with genuine, trustworthy information, the public are put into a very difficult position. This is 
where people have taken it into their own hands, out of desperation at the terrible conditions 
animals are being forced to experience. We expect much much more from our government, and 
we should be leading the world in our treatment to animals. Please support the positive steps 
towards transparency in Agriculture. 
 


